Announcements for April 2nd/3rd     	
St. Augustine said “He who falls, fall at his own will, and he who stands, stands by God’s will.
During Lent, the Community Outreach Ministry will be collecting canned goods, hygiene products, and other items for the homeless community in Downtown Winston-Salem. A detailed list of requested donations and volunteer opportunities will be found on the Outreach bulletin board and the bulletin. Please leave all donations on the table by the giving tree, or at the door in front of the Outreach building behind the kitchen. Any donations left over will be saved for an upcoming project. Please see Regina Asbury or Stephanie Whittington if you would like to help or if you have any questions. Let us remember our forgotten brothers and sisters during this Lenten Season. Thank you!
Please bring in any candy or donations to purchase candy for our Easter egg hunt hosted by our Good Shepherd Lambs.
Palm Sunday is next Sunday, please refer to the bulletin for times for the week.
While we welcome anyone into our church, please ensure the lights are turned off when you leave; and if no one else is here, please be sure to lock up.

Thanks and have a great week!     
